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As a longtime resident of Brunswick, Maine I am writing in strong support for  LD 
1637.  Our local community has been deeply effected by bad decisions made by a 
MRRA board more concerned with chasing development dollars than in creating a 
safe place for residents, businesses and visitors to the Brunswick Landing.   
We retain the scars of a quasi-municipal entity that has failed to consider any 
environmental impacts on our community;  giving no heed to the health of  residents, 
workers, neighbors or the marine environment.   These scars are permanent and must 
not be permitted to deepen.   The damage will exist long after MRRA has 
disappeared, leaving the Town of Brunswick with a terrible legacy of mismanagement
and damage.


